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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000023 525 W A Street, Hayward
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 10/29/2008 3:13 PM
End: Wed 10/29/2008 3:13 PM
Duration: 0 hours

Spoke with Joe Schaaf regarding 525 W A Street Hayward site.  He requested an extension to submit t eh Excavation 

Report.  He also said “based upon a meeting onsite with Mr. Steven Plunkett earlier in the year, it was agreed to prepare 

a work plan to conduct additional groundwater assessment activities to the west of the site to define the lateral extent 

of dissolved phase contaminants and to replace well MW-2 that was destroyed prior to the station construction.  It is 

proposed to complete additional assessment in two phases: 1) collect several hydropunch groundwater samples using a 

Geoprobe; 2) Based upon the hydropunch sample results, install one or more groundwater monitoring wells to the west 

of the site on the adjacent  property.” 

 


